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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Ms.  Nadia  Novira,  S.T.  has  asked  that  I  prepare  this  official  Letter  of 
Recommendation to support her intention to continue her study to pursue a Masters 
Degree in the fields of industrial technology and management - or any related area -  
in a university overseas or elsewhere. I do so with great enthusiasm.

About one year and a half ago, Ms. Nadia Novira completed her first degree 
(Sarjana  Teknik,  S.T.)  in  the  Department  of  Electrical  Engineering,  Hasanuddin 
University, Makassar INDONESIA, where I myself have been with since 1983.  She 
graduated with a cumulative GPA of 3.32 out of 4.00, which she really deserved. 

Ms. Nadia Novira has recently sent me her curriculum vitae, showing me her 
excellent  career  as  an  engineering-strategist  in  a  corporation.  Her  position  at  a 
management level has allowed her to apply her skills and knowledge, especially in 
computer programming. I am very proud of this young lady, and I am very happy to 
hear that she has planned to continue her education. This indicates how she values 
education highly and how she appreciates it to support her future career.

I  have  been  so  thoroughly  impressed  by  Ms.  Nadia  Novira’s  academic 
competence in her field, and that she showed a great interest in learning about the 
new skills and knowledge in the area of industrial management and technology, I 
wholeheartedly  recommend  her  for  any  opportunity  to  pursue  a  higher  degree 
program in this area. I strongly believe that she will complete her continuing study 
program without any difficulty what so ever.

Should you wish to get any further information, please feel free to contact 
me, and I will be more than happy to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, Ir., M.S.E.E., Ph.D.  
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